

December 2011

OFFICERS & BOARD MEMBERS

President: Thomas Tobin Vice President: Rebecca Tobin Secretary: Terese Rutkowski Treasurer: Connie Krueger Advertiser: Bob Demjen

Quartermaster: Tom Andrekus

New Board Members: Gordon Gedemer.

Ron Schluter, Del McAdams

Old Board Members: Mike Means, Mike Siltala Dick Krueger, Kraig Manna

SEWCC WEBSITE: www.sewcc.com Send pictures or information to our Webmaster at: webmaster@sewcc.com

Membership information: Kim or Kraig Manna at 262-553-1284

December 3rd, 2011

The membership meeting was brought to order by Kraig at 7:30 at The Boat House in Kenosha.

Reports:

Treasurer: Contact Kim, for the balance. 2012 membership dues are

due now.

Secretary: no report Advertiser: no report Quartermaster: no report

Current business:

The meeting took place at the SEWCC Christmas Party at the Boat House in Kenosha. Thanks to Kim for organizing the party. The food was delicious and it was a great time. Thanks to Mike and Deb for the after party.

Elections took place at the Boat House. President- Thomas Tobin Vice President- Rebecca Tobin Treasurer- Connie Krueger Secretary- Terese Rutkowski Quartermaster- Tom Andrekus Adversiter- Bob Demjen If anyone would like to be a back up Secretary for Terese when she cannot be at a meeting, please let her know and she will send you the newsletter template.

Donations

Club members voted on what donations to give this year. For a list of the club's donations contact Connie or Kim.

Members of the Year

Members of the year are Thomas and Rebecca Tobin. Their award was presented at the Christmas party. Thanks to them for all of their dedication and hard work for the club! Congratulations!

NEW BUSINESS

A Board Meeting will be held on December 30th at 7:00 pm at Kim and Kraig's home in Kenosha. All members are welcome.

The next membership meeting will be January 8th at' the Birchwood Grill. Brunch and meeting will begin at 10:00 am.

Happy Holidays to Everyone! Terese



SEWCC 2011 Christmas Party

